September, 2017
Dear Parents/Guardians,


Welcome back to a new school year!  As part of our Fourth Grade general music curriculum, every student will continue to learn how to play the recorder. Learning to play this instrument gives every child more opportunities to use the literacy skills that we work on in music class. Playing recorder also serves as an inexpensive readiness for playing other instruments.  Your child is new to New Hanover and they will be given a recorder sometime during the first few weeks of school.

This year, your child will participate in Recorder Karate.  Students work at an individual pace to earn different colored “karate belts” as they master each level of competency. On testing days, students will be working in centers; one of these centers will be an individual “Belt Testing” center. The top level in our first book is the “Black belt,” but I will add extra songs and belts for motivated students who practice and move faster. 

With this new curriculum, students get to take their recorders home!  Students are very excited for this.  After we have started our instructional unit in class, please encourage your child to practice!  In order to advance through Karate belts, students will need to practice at home.  Recorders should “Live” in your child’s backpack”.  

Please consider purchasing a second recorder for your child to make practicing more convenient.  This way, your child will not have to remember to bring the recorder back and forth to school.  Purchasing an extra is optional.  Here is the 4th Grade music schedule to see when your child has music. 

Mon- Kehs         Tues – Towers/Rumble      Wed –Goodrich        Fri – Jordan

If you would like to purchase an additional recorder for your child, please return the bottom portion of this letter along with $3.00 to cover the recorder and shipping.  You may pay cash or check payable to NHUF Activity Fund.  Please label the envelope with “Mrs. Gallagher – Recorder Order”.

Finally, here are some helpful practice hints:

1. Cover all the holes tightly – leaks cause squeaks!

2. The left hand is placed about the right hand.

3. Blow gently with “warm” air.

4. Play each song slowly when practicing.

Thank you for your continued support of your child’s creativity in music!

Krista Gallagher, NHUF Music Teacher

____________________________________________________________________________________________________

Recorder Order (Please include cash/check with this paper)
Name______________________________________  Classroom Teacher _________________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature ______________________________________________________________

